

## HOLY CROSS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Executive Headteacher: Mary Collins Head of School: Catherine Mahony

Assistant Head: Jon Foster

School Business Manager: Jean Wilson

Culverley Road, Catford, London SE6 2LD

Telephone: 020 8698 2675

Email: <a href="mailto:info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk">info@holycross.lewisham.sch.uk</a>
Website: www.holycross.lewisham.sch.uk

6 June 2024

Dear Parents & Carers,

On **Thursday 4 July** Year 1 and Year 2 are going on a fabulous trip to the beach! They will leave School at 9:00am and travel by coach to Joss Bay in Kent. They should return to School by 4:00pm (depending on traffic).

Please send your child to school with a packed lunch (no nuts, cans or glass bottles) or if you prefer school can provide a packed lunch for them to take but we must know by 27 June. Please let us know through ParentPay which option you would like to choose. If you choose a School packed lunch you do not need to send any food in for your child.

The children should wear clothes suitable for the beach and should also bring:

A swimming costume and towel

Sun cream

Sun hat

Change of clothes

Light waterproof rain coat (just in case!)

If you bring beach toys they MUST be in a bag and all be individually labelled with your child's name

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £8 towards the cost of the outing. This trip is being heavily subsidised by our School Fund. The actual cost per child is £29.

In order to go ahead with the trip, we will need some volunteers to assist us. If you can help please indicate in the appropriate place on ParentPay by stating YES or No and we will let you know if you are needed.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs Mahony

Head of School

